
IKEA voluntarily recalls BLÅVINGAD Fishing Game Multicolour  
 
IKEA is recalling BLÅVINGAD Fishing Game Multicolour due to potential choking hazard. The product 
is part of the seasonal BLÅVINGAD collection. Some small rivets on the toy can come loose, which 
results in a potential choking hazard, especially for children. No incidents were reported in Singapore.  
 

 
 
Consumers who own the BLÅVINGAD fishing game multicolour should stop using it immediately. 
BLÅVINGAD fishing game multicolour can be returned to any IKEA store for a full refund. Proof of 
purchase (receipt) is not required.  
 
For more information, please contact IKEA Customer Contact Centre at +65 6786 6868 or visit IKEA 
website.   
 


